Parks and Recreation Board Report 2/13/19

Parks and Recreation has stayed quite busy in planning the event formerly known as Lightup Audubon, which will now be known as The Dogwood Festival. The Dogwood Festival will be held on Saturday, April 27. Specific time information and further details to come. Please be on the lookout for volunteer sign-up opportunities, as well as an announcement flyer in the city newsletter.

The P&R board is also working to design updated apparel to sell at festivals, and are very excited about some of the new prospective designs.

Finally, the board is working closely with the Mayor's office to explore installation of some permanent recreational activity accessories in parks throughout the neighborhood. More to come there shortly.

The next board meeting is on Monday, March 4 at 7pm. All are welcome to attend.